St. Mary's Parochial School



September 2024

by Sean and

Enoch

Delcome NEW STUDENTS

Welcome to our new students Jacob, Ollie, Irene, Noah, Myron and Elizabella.

welcome!

Activities we did this year

We did art called the dot where we started off with just a dot and we only had the three primary colours to create a painting.

Upcoming Events

We will be going to the museum on October 9th



Joke of the Month

Why didn't the skeleton go sky diving? Because he didn't have the guts!!



Our Sensory Room

Our sensory room is where you can relax when you need to take a

relax when you need to take a break from class.

We have toys to relieve our stress.



Art we did this year

For art we learned about the artist
Yayoi Kusama. She made artwork
using dots. We then made our own
dotty artwork!

The books we read as a class

So far this year we read a book called Mr. Peabody's Apples, One Word for Kids and The Day You

Begin.

Drama, music and soccer

Every Thursday we do drama with

Tara and music with Maggie and every second Friday with do soccer with Robert.